
Comment from Jennifer W. 

Allowing customizable sounds defeats the purpose of adding sound for safety.  
 
The point of adding sound is to be made aware that a car is near. Allowing options for the sounds 
will lead to confusion, tampering, and noise pollution. In certain cities that already have chronic 
issues with noise pollution, this will only make it worse, and the safety element will disappear in the 
mix. 
 
There should be a normal car sound chosen for use across the board among manufacturers that 
cannot be altered in any way. 

 


